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              Merry Christmas       

 
 

Welcome to our first newsletter. As there will not be a meeting this 
month, this newsletter is being sent to keep you up to date until the 

January meeting. We hope you enjoyed the meeting on 2nd November. 
The atmosphere at the meeting was buzzing and it was good to see so 

many people present and all of you showing such an interest in the 
U3A.   

 
Congratulations on being founder members of the new Rayleigh U3A.  

It is an exciting time with a number of groups already up and running 
and many more planned for the New Year.  More comprehensive 

details of current and planned groups will be contained in the next 

newsletter and at the meeting in January. 
 

In the meantime may we wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a 
Happy New Year and we look forward to seeing you in January. 

 
Maureen Huntly (Chairman) - and the Committee. 
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Our next meeting will be on Friday, 4th January, 2008 from 2-4 p.m. and to celebrate 

the New Year will have a party atmosphere.  

 

  A social afternoon with Victor Patterson on piano and keyboard. 

    An hilarious musical miscellany followed by a Musical Quiz with prizes. 

 

 
 
 

The meeting will be  held in the hall at the back of Holy Trinity 

Church. Access to the hall will now be through the Main Parish Room 
door and not the hall doors to allow us to set up the hall before anyone 

gains access.  This will allow our members to be indoors whilst 
waiting. 
 


